Dolwyddelan ‘Field to Fork’ Project

The young people of Dolwyddelan have been busy reaping the rewards
of the allotments in Dolwyddelan, growing and helping to maintain the
veg and turning it into a meal to feed the whole of the club. The young
people of Dolwyddelan have really enjoyed the project, whilst helping
them learn life and social skills without even realising. The youngsters
also completed their ‘Food to Fork’ accreditation in the process.

The young people of the village produced some lovely leek and potato
soup, all ingredients grown right at the back of the pavilion, only feet
away from where it was cooked. This was enjoyed by the club
members and fed up to 18 young people.

We would also like to thank local resident of the village, Stewart, who
maintains the allotment during the week and keeps it all looking tidy,
whilst maintaining the allotments to a very high standard. Without him
the young people wouldn’'t have been able to do this project, he is a
credit to the village, so a big thank you needs to go to Stewart.

Here are some images of the project in progress . . .
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